
 December Newsletter  

50/50 Raffle Tickets 

If you requested raffle tickets they are due back on or before Dec. 14th sold/unsold. The draw will be made on 

Wednesday, Dec. 21st. Money raised from the raffle goes to support CJES Programs.  

 

 Food Bank Collection 

The SLC will be collecting non-perishable food/personal items from Dec. 1st – 12th.  Any student donating items 

will be entered into a draw for a Christmas prize.  

 

SLC Spirit Days 

Monday, Dec. 19th – Festive Dress Day. Wear holiday colours, sweaters, socks, and/or headwear.  

 

CJES Winter Family Festival 

CJES will be hosting a Winter Family Festival on Tuesday, December 20th from 1:00 - 3:00 pm 
Families, please join your child for some holiday activities such as Bingo, Music, Arts & Crafts, Hot Chocolate, 
etc! We look forward to seeing you! 
 

 

Christmas Movie 

 

CJES students will be getting a free popcorn and juice box during our Christmas Movie.  Thank you so much to 

Canora Ambulance Care for continuing this tradition.  The movie will be on December 21st.  Students voted on 

which Christmas movie they would like to see.  The choices were The Grinch who stole Christmas, The Polar 

Express or Klaus 

 

The Grinch who Stole Christmas   Number of votes = 50 

The Polar Express     Number of votes = 13 

Klaus       Number of votes = 24 

 

• The Grinch Who Stole Christmas will be the Christmas Movie. 

 

Please let your child’s teacher know if you do not wish him/her to take part in the Christmas Movie. 

 

Dismissal Time on December 21st  

 

Please note that the Dismissal time on December 21st will be the regular 3:30 Dismissal Time. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  

 

School resumes with K-Group 1 on Monday, January 4th. 


